Proposed Southern NJ SWE
Meeting Notes


Date: 
February 6, 2020

Attendees:
Maryfaith Rodgers - President
Christina Young – Vice President
Mary Delemarre - Treasurer
Patti Liguori - Secretary

Notes:
1. The Proposed Southern NJ SWE held a Trivia Night on February Feb 5th. The event was an opportunity for members to get together. The turnout was small although enthusiastic.
2. Hahn, Nicole and Christina discussed possible STEM outreach events.  
3. We discussed the charter proposal. The officers will review once more over the next few days.
4. Mary is continuing to evaluate banks for our proposed chapter’s bank account.
5. Our website will be updated to include officer biographies. Officer corners will be removed for now and then added again after officer’s discuss content for these sections of the website. 
6. Our Blog is being used to share information. Metrics show that the blog is positively attracting web traffic.
7. Additional events are being considered including collaborating with Rowan University
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Our chapters officer’s attendance is tentative for SWE in Buffalo. One of our members may be attending.
